Dear Parents,

Due the progress of our national football team we have taken the decision to change the timings for Wednesday's performance of *The Wizard of Oz.*

The show will now start at **5.00pm** and finish approximately **6.15pm**.

All cast members should remain at school and we would like to ask parents to provide a picnic tea or snacks; Teachers will supervise them under the shaded canopies or indoors. If you do need to take them home briefly they need to be back at 4.00pm for make-up. All other children should return to school by 4.30pm.

If you have already requested a ticket for Wednesday's performance, but in light of the proposed changes are not able to attend, please contact the school office who will be happy to change your ticket for the Tuesday or Thursday performance at 6.30pm.

Everyone involved in this production has worked tirelessly to produce a fantastic show and we have made these arrangements to accommodate requests from parents and to ensure that **all** children and families involved in the production are able to participate in the school performance and this wonderful national occasion.